
NEWSLETTER
Nov 2023

www.langleyparkbeckenham.co.uk

 

As in previous years we will be 
making a Christmas collection for the 

security guards and gardeners.

COLLECTION

Father Christmas
Is Coming To Langley Park
6:30pm Thursday 14th Dec
The procession will start at 6:30pm and end up in St Martins Square around 
7:45pm with carols playing. It would be lovely to see you all there for a glass of 
mulled wine and mince pies.

 

Please put your donations 
in an envelope marked with 
your address and deliver to  

6 Walled Garden Close 
before Monday 18th 

December.

Thank 
You

The £20 subscription is due in 
January.  

We will e-mail all residents with 
details on how to pay. We hope 

you will choose to join us in 
supporting the LPRA.

Our AGM will be held on 
Thursday 1st February 2024 

7:30pm at the Unicorn School. 
We would like to see all of you 
there, please ensure you add 

this date to your diary.

AGM
AGM will be on Thursday  

1st February 2024 7:30pm 
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Please don’t park on the pavement, 
people with prams and wheelchairs 
are being forced in to the road.

Tennis Club Update.
The works are coming to an end now 
and once the tennis club has finished 
their work will look at the planting 
around the new commercial guest 
parking spaces this is going to create.

Dogs.                    
Due to a number of incidents involving 
dogs we would kindly ask dog owners 
to:-

Keep their dogs under control at all 
times.

If a dog defecates in any area of 
the development, the person in 
charge of the dog must remove the 
faeces immediately and place in the 
appropriate bins.

Roundabouts.
Attention has been drawn to the 
committee about vans, cars and 
children on bikes and scooters going 
the wrong way around the roundabouts.

We are very concerned that this is 
going to cause a serious accident, if 
you see this happening please give the 
reg-number to security. 

Christmas Lights
Dear Residents,

We are fast approaching the Christmas season and would like to ask for your help in 
making the development look as wonderfully festive as possible.

For a Christmas effect on arrival into the development, there will be nets of lights on the 
bushes on the lead up to the security gates, as well as up to the first roundabout. Taking 
on board feedback over the years, warm white is the colour that will be used throughout. 

There will also be the lights in St Martin’s Lane square, which were kindly funded 
by residents last year.

Would you be able to sponsor, or donate towards, a festive lamp post?
With extra funding, it would also be possible to adorn all lamp posts with lights, giving 
a festive feel throughout the development. To do this, we need to fit power sockets to 
approx. 35 lampposts (6 of them already have one) and buy the lights. This would be 
£120-125 per lamppost.

If you would be happy to sponsor a lamp post, donate towards one or if you know any 
local businesses who would like to sponsor/donate towards this, please make a transfer 
to Langley Park Residents Association (LPRA) bank details below, with your address + 
xmas as a reference. We will try to fund any shortfall to do as many lamp post as we can 
from LPRA funds.

We are also looking for help putting them up.

Can you give up a couple of hours over the weekend of 25th/26th November to help put 
up? Quotes from local companies last year were in the several thousands and a number 
of residents expressed they would be willing to help to keep costs low. We’d be delighted 
to have more volunteers to get the lights up faster!

To volunteer your time, please indicate your preferred days/tiime(s) on 
this form

Time Contact mobile number
Sat 25 Nov
Sun 26 Nov

and hand in to the gatehouse.

Lastly, thanks to those in the events/social team who have coordinated all of this: Alison 
(St Martin’s), Debbie (Wagtail), Diana (St Martin’s), Sarah (Bucknall), Tina (Bucknall) and 
Maureen (St Martin’s).

Kind regards,
LPRA

LPRA account details:
Lloyds Bank 
Sort Code: 30-92-32
Account No: 01379278
Langley Park Residents Association

Please use your address as the reference.

Vandalism.
Some of you may have seen 3 
lampposts in the bund area have been 
vandalised between 6pm and 9pm on 
Tuesday 7th November. If you witness 
anything please can you report this to 
the security.


